
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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SEPTEMBER 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
Tuesday 6th Sept – READ A BOOK DAY

Children are to bring in their favourite stories from home.

Monday 19th Sep – NATIONAL DANCE DAY
Children to come to nursery wearing dance costumes or PE kits. 

We will be having dance class and prizes will be won.

Wednesday 21st Sept – NATIONAL PEACE DAY 
Children will be focusing on mindfulness and wellbeing through

calming activities.

Friday 23rd Sept – INTERNATIONAL DAY OF SIGN LANGUAGE
We will be teaching the children different key words and nursery 

rhymes in sign language.

Monday 26th Sept – NATIONAL FAMILY DAY
On this day nursery will be holding a stay and play session where families of 
the children are invited to attend 10-11. Please speak to a member of staff if 

you would like to attend as there will be limited spaces.

W.C – Monday 3rd Oct – SPACE WEEK
We will be focusing on different planets and learning about the solar system.

The lambs have enjoyed taking part in lots of messy play and sensory activities this summer. We have taken 
advantage of the beautiful weather and have been exploring water, bubbles and foam. The children showed a 
particular interest in foam and making different things with it such as beards, bubble towers and beaches. We used 
this to have a foam party outdoors where the children came into nursery wearing swimming costumes and hats. 

The children in the farmers room have been focusing on mindfulness the past few weeks. As a result of this we 
have held role play spa days where the children have had treatments such as baby massage and mud facials. We 
have been listening to calming music and focusing on listening to our breathing and controlling it.

This month we will be focusing on attachment as we welcome our new starters in September. We will be having an 
attachment workshop where we will invite all parents to attend.  


